From: Kim Schenk

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: HB 3063
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 10:25:09 AM

Hello, my name is Kim Schenk and I am a concerned parent and I strongly oppose HB 3063.
Please do not remove non medical exception for vaccines. It is our choice as parents, as
people, to vaccinate, or not. Side effects from this vaccine are particularly underreported.
Japan has banned this vaccine because in their studies found that children has a 2000%
increase in health problems afterwards.

This vaccine contains toxic substances that can seriously harm kids, and that's just not a risk I
am willing to take.

Please take a moment to get familiar with physicals for informed consent, doctors who believe
we should have a choice whether to vaccinate or not based on education. They found that the
measles vaccine causes seizures in 5700 kids EVERY YEAR. That could be YOUR kid.
YOUR kid having a seizure. Please, [ am begging, do not remove non-medical exemption. I
want to have the choice.

https://physiciansforinformedconsent.org/news/physicians-informed-consent-finds-mmr-
vaccine-causes-seizures-5700-u-s-children-annually/

I oppose HB 3063.
Thank you
Kim
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